
 
 

 

 

Market Alert Update 

Weather in California 

California is expecting some severe weather related issues beginning Tuesday, March 20, with rain beginning in the afternoon and predicted to 

continue until Thursday of this week. 

As a result, we expect production to slow down and/or potentially stop for a few days on these items: broccoli, celery, lettuce, citrus, strawberries, and 

possibly other vegetables. Even if supply is minimally affected, expect quality issues on those items.  

Click here for more information on the coming California weather. 

We will have additional updates on our weekly market report and on our website. 

 

 

 

https://producealliance.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=922ca72e9bd6b991c830ce285&id=5868761cce&e=fd0a68930a
http://www.keanyproduce.com/

